
Accessing Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) 

and Other Critical Supplies including Rapid 

Antigen Tests (RATs)

Ensuring that primary care providers have sufficient PPE and other critical 

supplies and equipment (CSE), including rapid antigen tests, is a critical 

component in supporting our health care system. 

What is

happening?

Primary care providers are transitioning to a new integrated order 

management system – the PPE Supply Portal (PSP) – a simple, self-

serve, online tool, available 24/7 for ordering PPE and CSE from the 

government’s stockpile.

What do I 

need to do?

Follow these easy steps to register for a PSP account 

before February 28, 2023:
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Who is 

affected?

All primary care providers, in Ontario, who currently use Remedy to 

order PPE, CSE, and RATs supplies from the government’s stockpile. 

Need help? If you have any questions, feedback or concerns specifically about 
the PSP ordering process, please email SCO.Supplies@ontario.ca.

Complete the online PPE Supply Portal 

registration form to register for an account, 

before February 28, 2023.

Check your inbox for an email that an online 

PPE Supply Portal account has been created 

for you (please note this may take a few days 

to arrive, while your form is reviewed).

Follow the link provided in the email. Please 

select “Forgot Password” and follow the 

prompts to reset the password and activate the 

account.

Review the User Guide and Quick Reference 

guide attached to the account creation email 

you receive for further details about using the 

PSP.
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https://www.ppesupply.ontario.ca/signin.html?vid=20201001001
mailto:SCO.Supplies@ontario.ca
https://forms.office.com/r/DQkL1Y05i5

